
 

FRP Composite Materials Announcement 
The Reliability of FRP Composite Materials project plans to conduct 
research that utilizes relevant and representative FRP composite 
materials used on buildings and infrastructure systems across the 
United States. If interested in providing materials for this study 
through a Materials Transfer Agreement, or for further 
information, please contact David Goodwin at 
david.goodwin@nist.gov before July 31, 2021. Use of the materials 
is contingent upon project goals, the availability of internal 
resources, relevance of the materials to retrofits used nationally in 
practice, and a Materials Transfer Agreement approved and signed 
by both NIST and the materials provider. 
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